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This law is unconstitutional!  Authorizing governing bodies of certain public entities 

that own or control public building to adopt policy, ordinance or regulation or 

precluding affirmative defense for possession of firearms in public building and 

adjacent grounds by concealed handgun licensees. This is NOT upholding our 

2Ammendment rights to bear arms.  Courts, police stations churches I can 

understand anything else is offensive and unconstitutional! I am against this law it 

should NOT PASS!   Julie Bateman 2 Amendment law holder 


